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Brother Knights: 

We have  a new slate of officers for our council. 

 Larry Green – Grand Knight 

 Pat Moriarty – Deputy Grand Knight 

 John Casarez – Chancellor 

 Johnny Rodriguez – Advocate 

 Mike Becker – Warden 

 Thomas Buford – Treasurer 

 John O Brien – Recorder 

 Don Schmitt – Inside Guard 

 Joe Kucharczyk – Outside Guard 

 Perry Popp – Three year Trustee 

 Glen Beck – Two  year Trustee 

 Ron Naizer – One  year Trustee 

 

The KofC budget year has been moved From July through June to 

January through December. 

In a previous council meeting a motion was made to spend $1000.00 on 

a pew for the new church. Proper procedure was inadvertently not met 



so this was rescinded and a new motion made and passed at the May 26
th

 

council meeting. 

 At our Council meeting on June 9th we will have two Columbia Club 

items up for vote. 

The first will be on an offer on our tower lease, the Board of Directors 

will give their recommendation and we will vote. Secondly we have two 

Directors positions open for the 2016-2017 year. The slate of Directors 

are for President, John Casarez and for Vice President, Mike Rapavi. 

As per Columbia Club by-laws we are required to inform all members of 

upcoming votes and this is due notice of same. 

If you would like to be included in these votes please plan on attending 

the meeting. 

Thank you, 

Louis Ponder 


